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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Aids to Navigation (AtoN) for the Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park Project

1 message

Danica Lyn A. Bitel <dlabitel@denr.gov.ph> Thu, Sep 15, 2022 at 5:27 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, denr_finance4B@yahoo.com
Cc: Eda Soriano <ebsoriano@denr.gov.ph>, "Conrado Bravante, Jr." <cabravantejr@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Ma'am:

This refers to the memo we have received from your Office (copy attached) regarding the AtoN Project which was included in
the MIMAROPA Budget Proposal for FY 2023 under Tier 2.

We would like to be clarified if this was favorably considered by the DBM for FY 2023 budget. FASPS has also proposed the
inclusion of the AtoN project for FY 2023 under Tier 2, however, it was informed that the project was not considered by the DBM
due to lack of needed project documents.

FASPS will be coordinating with the PCSDS regarding the necessary documents for possible reconsideration in the next year's
budget proposal.


Thank you!
-- 

DANICA LYN A. BITEL
Development Management Officer
Project Preparation Division

Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
3/F SECAL Building, DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

Landline: (02) 8926-8065 Mobile: 0961 236 4480
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